
 

 

 

Publication of inside information pursuant to Article 17 of Regulation (EU) 

No. 596/2014 

Cash compensation for merger squeeze-out determined at EUR 8.71 

per share 

Erlangen, 22 May 2021 – Today, HumanOptics Holding AG with registered office in Frankfurt 

am Main ("Holding") has confirmed its request to execute a merger squeeze-out of 21 January 

2021, which HumanOptics AG (ISIN DE0001MMCR6) received on the same day, and has 

concretized this request by determining the cash compensation at an amount of EUR 8.71 per 

share of HumanOptics AG (in conjunction with the transfer of shares of the minority share-

holders as part of the merger squeeze-out (pursuant to section 62(1) and (5) of the German 

Transformation Act (UmwG) in conjunction with sections 327a et seqq. of the German Stock 

Corporation Act (AktG)). 

On 26 April 2021, the general meeting of the Holding has resolved to relocate the Holding’s 

registered office to Erlangen. Until today, this relocation of the registered office has not yet 

become effective by registration with the commercial register of Fürth which has jurisdiction for 

the new place of registered office in Erlangen. The Holding expects that the registration will 

occur within short time. 

The conclusion and notarization of the merger agreement between HumanOptics AG and the 

Holding are planned for 25 May 2021. The transfer resolution is to be adopted at an extraordi-

nary general meeting of HumanOptics AG on 6 July 2021. 

The effectiveness of the merger squeeze-out is still subject to the resolution by the general 

meeting of HumanOptics AG and the registration of the transfer resolution and the merger in 

the commercial registers at the registered offices of HumanOptics AG and the Holding, respec-

tively. 
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